
     In Brazil For 

Christ,


	 Peter, Zirlene,


Stanley and Kevin


Doolittle

Back to Brazil in Less than Two Weeks!

	 Praise God! We are rejoicing that we have our tickets bought and Lord willing, we will be departing on 
the 21st of November.  What a blessing to be able to get back to the people and work to which God has called us. 
Yet again we rejoice, in the great furlough/ deputation we had. We got to go to so many wonderful churches and 
meet such great brothers and sisters in the Lord. Our “spiritual batteries” have been recharged from hearing so 
much good preaching and great music. We are physically rested and financially blessed. Rejoicing about the 
faithfulness of churches that have supported us through the years as well as for the new supporting churches. God 
is supplying through you so that we have more with which to invest in the ministry and also be able to have a 
health plan. We thank each of you for being partners with us in this work.


The Ministries in Brazil.

	 CHURCH:  We rejoice that our fellow missionary Steve Huestis has been used by 
God to hold the work together throughout these trying times. Though two church members 
died, some families moved to other neighborhoods and some people just use the excuse of 
covid to not come to church, Bro. Steve has continued faithfully tending to the needs of the 
church and visiting and evangelizing. Praise God!  We are looking forward to getting back 
and harvest fruit from his labor and go forward reaching the lost and establishing the 
saved.

	 CAMPS:  We rejoice that things are looking good for us to restart the camps in 
2022. By faith, we have already scheduled eight(08) camps for 2022. This also means we 
have a lot of work to do before our first camp in February, including finishing the 
bathrooms for the dorms. We thank those who have donated toward this need. We will be 
starting work this month and, by faith, trust the Lord will supply the $7,000 we still need to 
conclude the project.

	 THE GUARDIANS OF THE FAITH:  We rejoice that we will be able to start this 
ministry with the boys again, hopefully in January 2022.


Grateful!

✦ Above all, to God; for His guidance and protection as we traveled enough miles to go around the 

world twice in 18 months.

✦ To each of you as individuals and as churches, both old supporters and new; for the fellowship, 

love and faithfulness.

Contact:


PHONE
(864)392-3505

EMAIL
petezir@gmail.com


Field Address:


Sending Church:


Madison Baptist 
Church 2323 Portage 

Rd. Madison, WI 
53705


Mission Board:


Baptist International 
Missions, Inc. (BIMI)


P.O. Box 9

Harrison, TN 37341


Reminder:

Please send support to 

BIMI. 

Include our Missionary 
Number and Name on 

memo line:

  #1622 - Peter Doolittle

PETER DOOLITTLE the
SEP.-OCT.


2021

"Rejoice in the Lord alway: and again I say, Rejoice.”  Philippians 4:4

Prayer requests:

✦ Our trip to Brazil. - Packing suitcases, getting the 

covid test, the flight, and getting through customs.

✦ Once we get there, that God will give us wisdom to 

organize and prioritize the tasks at hand.

✦ Stanley as he is in college preparing for the ministry.

Family 
News

Rejoicing!!!

Rua Alves de Oliveira 1509

Várzea Grande, Mato Grosso


78.118-081 Brazil
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